

Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

**HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON** 

23rd October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## **Bromley Cross Library Visit**

We are taking our year 2 children to Bromley Cross Library on:

Seahorse - Thursday, 9th November Dolphin - Thursday, 23rd November

We will be walking to the library and your child will have the opportunity to sign up for membership if you wish them to. We will enjoy a story, learn how a library works and the resources they have on offer.

This is a wonderful opportunity to see how a library works and is completely free of charge.

Please note we will be walking to the library, whatever the weather, so please ensure your child has a warm waterproof coat for the trip. School uniform is to be worn please.

We will be walking to the library after lunch and will return before the end of the school day. If you would like to volunteer to help with either trip, please contact the school office.

Permission for your child to attend this trip can be given through our School Gateway App. As mentioned above, there is no charge for this trip. In the comments box, please confirm if your child would like to join the library - either Yes or No.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Peploe and Mrs Orlinski





















